
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Industry Announcement 
21st June 2022 

 
Kentronics set to withdraw from the Agricultural Industry 

 

Dear Partners, Customers and Suppliers involved with Kentronics throughout the Agricultural sector of our 
operation. 

After great consideration, our company has decided to withdraw our goods and services from the Ag 
Industry.  This decision has not been made lightly, however the Industry has progressed considerably in the 
12 years in which Kentronics has been involved.  It has become apparent in more recent years that this 
sector no longer holds the solid requirement or need for a component level technical workshop like 
Kentronics.  We are now gaining a heightened level of traction and involvement within a number of 
emerging industries and for this reason we have made the decision to withdraw from the Agricultural 
Industry.   

The following dates should be carefully considered. 

• Industry Announcement – Tuesday 21st June 2022 
• The final day Kentronics will accept the submission of a JOR – Friday 18th November 2022 
• The final day of Kentronics involvement within the Ag Industry – Tuesday 20th December 2022 

 
We would like to thank all our valued Partners, Customers and Suppliers that shared this journey with the 
team at Kentronics.  We have made lifetime friendships and hold many fond memories of this time working 
closely together.  We wish you all every success in all that you take on.  We look forward to assisting you 
with the same enthusiasm as you have come to know and expect until our final day in December 2022. 

Yours Sincerely 

Kenton McKay 
Managing Director 
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